Clerk

From: Loren Campbell <loren@lorencampbell.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 9:49 AM

To: Clerk

Subject: Town Planning Meeting July 13 Question

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Regarding the UDOT Presentation

It is already very difficult and dangerous for an RV, especially when towing, to exit the Zion River RV Resort due to the speed of the traffic. This will be become much more dangerous when the KOA RV Park is added. Virtually all RV traffic exiting either of the RV Parks will be turned west. What are your plans for:

- 1) Reduce speed limits to 45 East of Camino del Rio
- 2) Traffic light at Camino del Rio and Highway 9
- 3) Acceleration lanes on Highway 9 Westbound

Thank you

Loren Campbell 909-499-3295